Musical Director Wanted

Melvile AFA Brass Inc are seeking a Musical Director commencing January 2011. More
information is available in the attached flyer.

An expression of interest form can be down loaded from the attachment link below.

Please complete the expression of interest if you wish to be considered for the position and
return to pres@afabrass.org.au.




